
From: stephen colbert <stephencolbert@yahoo.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/13/2016 10:42:00 PM
Subject: A personal invitation for the Governor

Hi Governor Haley—  

It’s your old friend and sometime constituent Stephen Colbert. I’m writing to see if you’d be my guest on the biggest night of 
my live convention coverage— Thursday, July 28th— when Hillary Clinton gives her acceptance speech. As it’s a live show, 
you’d have to stay up past midnight, but you’re the perfect person for this appearance.  Will you come to  New York City and 
talk politics with me? I promise to show you Lowcountry hospitality if you would do me this kindness.

Dum Spiro Spero,
Stephen
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